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I am Michelle Shupp, a resident of Scarborough, Maine. I am in support of the change
in State Voting Law to the age of 16. As an adult who has worked with high school 
students for the past 25 years, I can testify firsthand to their maturity and passion for 
the issues relevant to all of the people of Maine.  Thank you for your time.


